
 

Sun 일 Mon 월 Tue화 Wed수 Thu목 Fri금 Sat토 
 

Children’s Union 
Foundation Day 

celebration. 
 

Motto: Always 
Prepared! 

1 
Give thanks to the 
Lord for He is 
great and His 
mercies endure 
forever! 

2 
Pray for the 
members of the 
Three Seas Center 
family looking 
forward to a very 
busy summer. 

3 
Give thanks that the 
Forestry Dept. has 
signed off on Phase 
One of the Three Seas 
Center construction 
project. 

4 
"Truly I say to you, 
whoever does not 
receive the 
kingdom of God 
like a child will not 
enter it at all." 
Mark 10:15 

5 
Pray for the North 
Korean authorities 
to care for the 
children of the 
nation with 
compassion. 

6 
Children’s Union  
Foundation Day 

 
May the children of 
North Korea come to 
know God. 

7 
Pray for inter-
national organiz-
ations that focus on 
the welfare of the 
children of the 
North. 

8 
Pray for protection 
for all children 
around the world 
from exploitation 
and abuse. 

9 
Pray for the children 
of the Three Seas 
Center, Shiyoo and 
Hayoon, that they 
may continue to do 
well in school and at 
home. 

10 
Pray that any 
remaining issues in 
relation to 
wrapping up Phase 
One construction be 
resolved quickly. 

11 
"Whoever then 
humbles himself 
as this child, he is 
the greatest in the 
kingdom of 
heaven.” Mt. 18:4 

12 
Pray for wisdom for 
the North Korean 
authorities in 
relation to 
agricultural and 
food policies. 

13 
Pray for North 
Korean farmers and 
others struggling 
because of the spring 
drought and the 
burdens of farming. 

14 
Pray for international 
NGOs focused on the 
food situation in 
North Korea to be 
able to both provide 
relief and encourage 
good policies. 

15 
Give thanks that 
food aid is able to 
enter North Korea 
and pray that this 
continue and 
expand. 

16 
Pray for Br. Koinonia 
and Sr. Ruth as they 
prepare to go to 
Pneuma Springs 
YWAM base with 
their children in 
September. 

17 
Pray that preparations 
for the rainy season 
be completed in the 
Three Seas Center 
Community Village 
area. 

18 
“And whoever 
receives one such 
child in My name 
receives Me.”  
Mt. 18:5 

19 
Pray for positive 
statements from the 
leadership of the 
North that will lessen 
military tensions on 
the Korean Peninsula. 

20 
Pray for the people 
of North Korea to 
gain a new hope in 
relation to their 
livelihoods and the 
future of the nation. 

21 
Pray for national 
leaders around the 
world to work at 
lessening tensions on 
the Korean 
Peninsula. 

22 
Pray that God will 
raise up intercessors 
and agents of 
reconciliation for 
both Koreas. 

23 
Pray for the Three 
Seas Center 
community as they 
prepare for Empower 
2023 in July. 

24 
Pray that everyone 
involved in the 
construction work at 
the Three Seas be able 
to rest in preparation 
for the next phase. 

25 
Start of the 

Korean War, 1950 
Lord, bring lasting 

peace to the 
Korean Peninsula. 

26 
Pray that the 
leadership in North 
Korea end their 
efforts towards 
nuclear weapons. 

27 
Pray that the people 
of North Korea be 
blessed by a genuine 
peace on the Korean 
Peninsula. 

28 
Pray for South Korean 
and U.S. leadership to 
work to reduce 
tensions on the 
Korean Peninsula, 

29 
Pray for private and 
public efforts to end 
the state of war on 
the Korean 
Peninsula. 

30 
Pray for Ben and 
Liz traveling to 
Canada next 
month. 

 
 

May the Lord 
watch over the 
land of Korea, 

north and south. 

 
The Fourth River Project 

Preparing for the opening of North Korea at Jesus Abbey’s Three Seas Center 
A place of preparation through prayer, labor and instruction. 
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